

April 9, 2014

Mark Passerini Om of Medicine 112 S Main St Ste B Ann Arbor, MI 48104

Warehouse Location:

1 Carrot Way Ann Arbor, MI

Community Kitchen Location: Robert J. Delonis Center

312 W. Huron Ann Arbor, MI

Mail to:

P.O. Box 131037 Ann Arbor, MI 48113

734.761.2796 Phone 734.930.0550 Fax info@foodgatherers.org www.foodgatherers.org

Chair Margie Hagene

Vice Chair and Secretary Susan Katz McFall

Treasurer Steven Hardy

Directors

Felicia Brabec

Fran Petonic

Jenna Bacolor

Jim Lewis

Karen Peterson

Linda Schlanderer Brewer

Richard Soble

Rick Strutz

Terry McParlane

Tim McIntyre

President/CEO Eileen Spring

Dear Mark,

Thank you so much for your generous Grillin' sponsorship of \$500.00, (\$30.00 goods and services) received on 4/8/2014!

Now that the weather is finally getting warmer, we have our sights set on the best summer event of the year, Grillin' 2014! Thanks to generous supporters like you, last year's Grillin' was a huge success. We had a record-breaking crowd of more than 2,000 guests as we celebrated our "24 Carrot" year. We're proud to partner with you to make this year even better. Thank you for your generous gift, which will help us bring wholesome food to our hungry neighbors in Washtenaw County.

Our Development Officer, Julia Petty, will follow up to give you more details in the coming months about Grillin' 2014! Thank you again for your generous support.

That you mane!

Forever gathering,

Eileen Spring President/CEO

Food Gatherers is a 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization.

hunger where we live





